
 

Public Notice 

St. Michaels Planning Commission 

Sketch Plan Review scheduled for a four (4) lot subdivision on 

portion of tax map 0200, parcel 1772 on Chesapeake Avenue 
 

 

The public is hereby notified that the St. Michaels Planning Commission will hold a sketch site 

plan review for a four (4) lot subdivision on a portion of tax map 0200, parcel 1772 on 

Chesapeake Avenue at the request of the property owner(s), LAND OF PLEASANT LIVING 

LLC.  The sketch site plan review is scheduled for Thursday, March 23, 2017 at 6pm as part of 

the Planning Commission’s regular meeting at the Edgar M. Bosley, Jr. Building, 300 Mill 

Street, St. Michaels, MD 21663. 

 

A copy of the subdivision plans are available for review in the Edgar M. Bosley, Jr. Building 

(Town Office), 300 Mill Street, Monday - Friday between the hours of 8:30 A.M. and 4:30 P.M. 

 

By Authority of the 

The St. Michaels Planning Commission 

 

 


